
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 17th November Autumn 

Term 

Overbury School Vision 
“Discover, nurture and 

share God’s gifts” 

 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mondays: Move More Multi-Skills: Years 1-5 

Tuesdays: Private Music Lessons 

 Move More Chosen Sport: Years 1-5 

 Construction Club: Years 1-5 

 AT Soccer Club: External 

Wednesdays: Forest School: Tower 

 Art Club: Years 1-5 

 Rugby Club: Years 1-5 

Thursdays: Table-Top Games: Years 2-5

 Drawing Club: Yrs 3-5 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

24 Nov. ERIS: 2.50-3.10  

27 Nov. Online Safety Conference 

  8 Dec. Christmas Jumper Day 

  8 Dec. Christmas Fayre: Sundial 

  8 Dec. Friends’ Christmas Wreath workshop 

 13 Dec. Christmas Play: 1/2 

 14 Dec. Christmas Play: 2/2 

 17 Dec. Christmas Cracker: 6.30pm St.Faiths 

 18 Dec.  Carolling round the village  

 19 Dec. Nativity at St.Faith’s: 

 2.15pm: Everyone welcome 

 20 Dec.  Christmas Lunch 

 22 Dec. Last Day of Term: 3.15pm 

        Christmas Holidays    
Mon 8 Jan   TED Day: No children in school 

Tues 9 Jan  Children return to School    
 

Please refer back to these dates for any changes;     dates 

are updated every fortnightly newsletter. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who 

donated towards Children In Need 

today; the children looked great 

and we raised a wonderful £127.77 

Please note the new date for the Nativity: 

Tuesday, 19th Dec.  2.15pm, St.Faith’s 

Online Safety: The need to keep our 

children safe online has never been more 

important.  WCF have organised a very 

special, FREE, Online Safety Conference 

on Monday, 27th November at 6.30pm.  You 

will hear from Detectives and Forensic 

Scientists who will share stories of how 

children may come to harm in the digital 

age and you will be provided with three 

simple steps on how to protect your 

children.  This is an amazing opportunity 

and I do hope you can attend.  I will send 

relevant attachments with links and a QR 

code to attend via “MS Teams”. 

The Friends would like to thank everyone 

for their support last Friday at the Hot 

Chocolate and Cake Sale and the annual 

Christmas Jumper library. 

Any questions or concerns at any time, 

please come and see me. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes,                           Emma Ross  

 

 

    GRASSHOPPERS 
Grasshoppers have available spaces     

in their after-school club.   
Call on 01386 725755 to book in. 

CHRISTIAN VALUE: COMPASSION 

FRIENDS’ CHRISTMAS 

WREATH WORKSHOP 

Friday 8th December / 7.30pm 

Please see the attached 

poster if you are interested 

in attending this lovely event. 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Pupil Achievements for week 
ending 17th November 

 

Readers of the Week:  

Celia / Archie / Henry.C 
 

Writers of the Week:   

Quentin / Joe / Charlotte  
 

Mathematician of the Week:  

Ellison / Reva / Will  
 

Friend of the Week: 

Wilf / Amellie / Oscar.W  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 Huge congratulations to 

 Layla C on winning her 

amazing gymnastics award! 

Please email the office of any 

out of school achievements  

you would like to share 

(with pictures if possible!)  

                  PICKY EATERS: Wk.3 

Don’t forget to look at my email from 
Tuesday regarding “Offer tricky foods as 
a ‘first bite’ or ‘snack’ principle, so much 

of this is about timing”.  If you have 
missed any previous information but would 

like to see it, please use this link:  
https://bit.ly/MM-Picky-Eaters 

OVERBURY & CONDERTON’S 

CHRISTMAS CRACKER 

Sunday, 17 Dec / 6:30pm St.Faith’s 

On Sunday, 17th December, Overbury and 

Conderton have their “Christmas 

Cracker” in St.Faith’s.  A wonderful, fun 

and Christmassy Candlelit Carol Service.  

Mulled Wine and Mince Pies afterwards 

and, hopefully, a real donkey! 

It would be lovely if the young people 

could be dressed for Nativity or in their 

Christmas “best”; shepherds, sheep, 

kings, and angels would also be very 

welcome!       Please have a look at the 

attached poster for further information 

for this wonderful community event. 
 

PRESCRIPTION MEDICINES 

There is no legal duty that requires school to 

administer medication; the only exception 

being pupils on a Medical Care plan who have 

individual, specific, medical needs requiring 

medication to treat conditions (eg: cystic 

fibrosis).  Only prescription medicines are to 

be brought in to school for children to 

self-administer when absolutely essential 

(overseen by an adult) and it is not possible 

to administer at home (eg: antibiotics x 3 can 

be given before/after school/end of the 

evening, but we understand 4 times daily 

requires a dose at school.  If it is necessary 

for your child to receive medication during 

the school day, you are welcome to come in to 

school to administer the dosage; however, 

note that we will not accept non-prescription 

medicine in school and we will not accept 

medicines that have been taken out of their 

original container.   Please see the website 

for more information. 

 FRIENDS  

“All Parent & Carer Social”  

Tuesday, 28th Nov. / 7.00pm  

Upper Court – Kemerton 

Everyone welcome; please “bring & share 

refreshments” and enjoy a casual 

get-together. 

CHRISTMAS POP-UP 

Saturday, 9th Dec. / 10.00am  12.00noon 

Upper Court – Kemerton 

Please see attached poster. 

 

FRIENDS: RECYCLING HUB  

Quick reminder to use the recycling hub at the bottom of 

     the playground.  See attached list of suitable 

recyclable items.  Thank you. 

TEWKESBURY FOODBANK – THANK YOU 

Tewkesbury Foodbank were extremely grateful for all 

donations especially as they have had a huge increase in 

the number of people in financial difficulty. 

Link for latest version of Gloucestershire Families online magazine: 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirenovemb

erdecember2023digital?fr=xIAEoAT3_gFWY 

https://bit.ly/MM-Picky-Eaters
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirenovemberdecember2023digital?fr=xIAEoAT3_gFWY
https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/familiesgloucestershirenovemberdecember2023digital?fr=xIAEoAT3_gFWY

